
 
 
     
 
 
   
For Immediate Release 
Dec. 2, 2019 
 

Health department, health center closed Friday; 
water sample drop-off affected 

  
The Knox County Health Department and the Knox County Community Health 
Center will be closed on Friday (12/6) for a training and staff development 
program. The closure will affect all services and involve all employees. 
 
Since Friday is the regular pick-up day for water tests, water samples will not be 
accepted on Thursday. The drop-off schedule will resume on Monday (12/9). 
 
An answering machine will take all phone calls on Friday for both the health 
department and health center. In the case of an emergency, contact the Knox 
County Sheriff’s Office. 
 
All health department services will resume Monday (12/9) from 8 a.m.- 4:30 p.m. 
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